
Please join us at the Bloomington AAUP Spring Chapter Meeting: Wednesday, April 
9, at 4:00 pm in the Maurer School of Law Lounge, Room 310.  
 
Chapter officers will give reports and updates on recent and upcoming chapter activities, 
with time for questions. 
 
The bulk of the meeting will be devoted to open discussion to provide a space for people 
to voice their concerns, discuss issues, and deliberate together upon strategy. There also 
will be time afterwards for informal conversations over light refreshments. 
 
Please invite your colleague and friends—and encourage them to join the AAUP! Feel 
free to forward this announcement to those you think may be interested. 
 
As always, let us know of any suggestions, ideas, or questions by writing to us at 
iubaaup@iu.edu. We look forward to seeing you at the meeting next Wednesday! 
 
IUB-AAUP Executive Committee 
iubaaup@iu.edu 
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